
 

www.gov.uk/energy-savings-opportunity-scheme-esos 

 

 

 

Welcome to the Energy Savings Opportunity Scheme newsletter.  

 

It has been a very difficult year and continues to be challenging.  We are conscious 
that we have not issued a newsletter for some time now and so wanted to send this 
brief note wishing you all enjoyment over the festive season and hoping that 2021 
will be a brighter year for everyone. 

 

As for ESOS we will re-commence regular newsletters from January. 

 

Kind regards 

 

The Environment Agency ESOS Team 
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